
From: kelly degrange
To: pbscommissions
Subject: Residential area camping
Date: Sunday, November 3, 2024 7:33:49 AM

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I submit a strong disapproval for any new camping sites allowed to open in residential areas.
Kelly DeGrange
Blueberry Hill Rd , Fort Bragg
Sent from my iPhone
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